
 

August 12, 2024 

THIS EMAIL IS BEING SENT TO YOU, A MEMBER OF VSHOF, BY JOE MITCHELL ON BEHALF OF PAM BARNES, 

NOMINATIONS COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSON. PLEASE DIRECT ANY QUESTIONS TO PAM BARNES AT 

PAMBARNES300@GMAIL.COM. 

Hello, VA Shaggers Hall of Fame member!  Attached to this email is a Virginia Shaggers Hall of Fame 

Nomination Form for the Class of 2025.  If you wish to nominate someone for selection, please read this 

email and form carefully and follow all instructions. 

Our Induction Ceremony for the VSHOF Class of 2025 is anticipated to be held in late March 2025.  All new 

inductees may be requested to do a Showcase (or “Spotlight”) dance and may dance with the partner and 

to the song of their choosing. 

The VSHOF is a state-wide organization.  Current VSHOF members may not know all nominees nor be 

aware of their dance experience/skills and shag community support.  It is important that nominations are 

a good “sales pitch” for the nominee and are current and correct.  Any misrepresentation detected when 

evaluating the nomination packages during the voting process should be brought to the attention of the 

Nominations Committee Chairperson (Pam Barnes) for immediate resolution. 

  

Thank you, 

Pam Barnes, Nominations Chairperson 

VA Shaggers Hall of Fame 
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